
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 07, 2021 2:51 PM 
'Bonnie Helmer' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10341-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Bonnie Helmer, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

JfonnWann 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: bonniehelmer=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <bonniehelmer=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Bonnie Helmer 
Sent: Saturday, September 04, 2021 7:55 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

My husband and I were Florida residents for fourteen years before moving to Nevada for his 
COPD. But we hate the desert, and last year he decided that he would rather be in Florida, 
even if it shortens his life. 

We are now both retired, living on Social Security, and he takes a plethora of medications for 
all his problems. Some we buy overseas because local costs are ridiculously prohibitive. I 
shop at six or seven grocery stores each week to get the best deals, and we almost never eat 
out. 

Every dollar is precious to us to help guarantee our future. The extra dollars you take from us 
today equate to days you take from our ability to live independently tomorrow. 

Thank you, 

Bonnie Helmer 
120 WHITE IBIS LN 
INDIALANTIC FL, 32903-2097 
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